
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 

Inland Wetlands and Watercourses  

February 9, 2020 

Regular Meeting 

 

The regular meeting scheduled Tuesday, February 9, 2021 at 

6:00 p.m.  for the Brooklyn Inland Wetlands and 

Watercourses Commission has been cancelled due to lack of 

quorum.  

 

The next regular meeting will be scheduled and held via 

Webex on Tuesday March 9, 2021 at 6:00 p.m.   

 

 

Jeffrey Arends 

Chairman  
 

 


